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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
. ' NAVAL SEA SYSTEMS COMMAND DETACHMENT

RADIOLOGICAL AFFAIRS SUPPORT OFFICE (RASO),

YORKTOWN. VA 23691-

IN REPLY REFER 10

8128/3253
Ser 6449/[, n

2 9 MAY 1384

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Materials License Branch
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

The enclosed application by the Naval Underwater Systems Center, Newport
Rhode Island to r) ew U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Materials License
No. 38-05314-03 i endorsed. , -

%y[ f ALv -s D L A Y[v ; 'ff?Al
It is requested that receipt acknowledgement data'be forwarded on the enclose.1
card to this Office.

NOTICE: Effective 15 June 1984, the Naval Sea Systems Command Detachment,
Radiological Affairs Support Office will transfer from Port Hueneme, California
to Yorktown, Virginia. The mailing address will be Naval SearSystmes Command
Detachment, Radiological Affairs Support Office, Yorktown, VA 23691.

Sincerely,

1

I. MITik
Technical Director

Enclosure:
(1) NUSC ltr 02223:ECH,5100

Ser402223N-8 of 10 May 84
(2) Receipt Acknowledgement Card

| Copy to: (w/o encl)
NUSC Newport RI
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